
3/17/2020 
Dear Congregation, 
 
On behalf of Lakeshore Assembly of God, I want to let you know that we have been actively monitoring 
the coronavirus (COVID-19) situation and the potential impact to our church and community. We want 
to let you know that we are taking precautions to provide a safe environment for our congregation. In 
light of the recommendations from the CDC, the President of the United States, the Leadership of the 
Assemblies of God and our insurance company, our church board has decided to cancel all services, 
Bible Studies and gatherings until further notice. 
 
I miss you all already!!! 
 
Please check into our website (http://lakeshoreassemblyofgod.com) and watch our latest sermons by 
Pastor Jim. We will be posting a new sermon each week for you to view. We may also be streaming 
FaceBook live Bible Studies from time to time as well. If you would like to take the Online Discipleship 
Training Class—we have that available as well. Please email Lisa at lisaporostosky@gmail.com and she 
will send you the link to start taking the 13 classes (which include a test at the end of each lesson). This 
is a good refresher class for us all to take and continue to stay in the Word! 
 
We encourage you to use this time to pray for our Nation, families and churches and pray for Revival. 
Pray people will begin to seek God, repent of sin and turn to Him during this critical time. God is 
Sovereign and is in control! Be a good witness to those around you, by staying calm and showing, by 
example, that your faith is in the Lord Jesus Christ. 
 
I am asking everyone of you to CALL any other members and keep in touch with as many as possible. 
Isolation is not good, so keep in touch with other members of the body. Try to call and text someone 
everyday if you have time too! When we talk to each other, let’s keep the conversation about the virus 
minimal, and instead talk about God and what we can learn of him during this time. 
 
If you have any prayer needs or just want to talk, feel free to contact me at 440-413-5649. I will be 
putting posts up on my Facebook page as well—I will continue to pastor this flock, during this time of 
crisis. Also, please send in your tithes by mail so we can continue to pay our bills (8880 Lakeshore Blvd. 
Mentor, OH 44060). 
 

“For God has not given us a spirit of fear, but of power and of love and of a sound mind.”  
2 Timothy 1:7 

 
Be encouraged in the Lord, and reach out and encourage others in the love of Christ Jesus.  
 
BLESSINGS!! 
Pastor Jim Porostosky 


